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6th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,           
 

Year 10 Homework  
 

Throughout Year 10, we have increased the frequency and quantity of homework being set. We have also 
presented pupils with a range of revision strategies during form time. This has been done with the aim of helping 
to embed improved study habits in preparation of next year’s GCSE examinations.  
 

We have created a homework timetable for this last half term, so that we can share with you the expectations 
surrounding homework from each subject. This timetable also highlights what homework should be completed 
over the two weeks of work experience and over the summer break, to ensure that pupils are in the best 
position, ready to start Year 11.  
 
The homework timetable for this half term can be viewed on our school website:  
https://thesnaithschool.org.uk/files/uploads/Year-10-Homework-Timetable-Summer-Term-2-2025-1.pdf 
 
A lot of the homework set over the next few weeks is designed to help pupils prepare for their end of Year 10 
assessments too. 
  
For pupils who wish to complete their homework in school, homework club is available on Wednesday and Friday 
lunchtimes in the library. Pupils can also access resources such as laptops, revision guides and textbooks for 
support. From Wednesday 11th June, the library will also be available from 15.15 until 16.30 (Monday to 
Thursday) – pupils will need to sign up on the library door to attend.  

 
Our current cohort of Year 11 pupils will have completed their final GCSE examinations in coming days. Feedback 
from our Year 11 pupils demonstrates the value of the homework set on Tassomai with many Year 11 pupils 
citing the improved preparedness for their examinations owing to the amount of time they invested in Tassomai, 
GCSE Pod and independent revision. We will be speaking with Year 10 pupils before they go on their work 
experience placements to begin the process of preparing them for their final year at The Snaith School.  
 

Mrs Price will continue to be your child’s Year Leader next year, however specific issues relating to homework 
should be directed to your child’s subject teachers in the first instance.  
 
We thank you for your support with your child’s independent learning.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Miss C. Maguiness 
Senior Leader for Independent Learning 
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